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Notice on Cancellation of Market Study of Nepali Products in Thailand

Date of Publication: 10 February 2025

With reference to the Notice of the Embassy on Market Study of Nepali
Products in Thailand dated 27 December 2024, this is to inform all the
concerned that the process of the study has been cancelled on technical
ground.
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